
Nominating Committee Report 

MEMO TO:   IHLS Board of Directors 
FROM:      Esther Curry, Chair and Christy Gerrish, Co-chair 
DATE:    March 3, 2022 
RE:              FY2023 Board Elections 

The Nominating committee met via Zoom on March 2, 2022 to confirm any additional nominees for 
public library representative after the nomination extension. There were no new nominations 
submitted. The final slate will be sent to Communications and Marketing to create the ballot which will 
be distributed to membership on March 15, 2022 and close April 15, 2022. 

The next meeting is scheduled for April 20, 2022. At that meeting, the committee will confirm the newly 
elected board members. An announcement about the end of elections will go out to membership and 
the new board members will be announced a week before the May board meeting. 
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